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Are you a parent/guardian of a Bloorview 
client? Considering participating in our study. 
 
What is this study about: 

 Youth transition readiness refers to youth having 
the behaviours and skills necessary to live their 
adult lives as part of their community.  

 Our goal is to find out what Holland Bloorview’s 
parents/guardians think about their children’s 
transition readiness. 

 Parents/Guardians should participate because it 
may help Holland Bloorview to know where families 
are at, and because it may get you thinking about 
things you have not thought of before.  

 
Who can participate? 

 Parents/Guardians (any adult family member 
in a caregiving role) of Holland Bloorview 
clients whose children are: 

o ages 12 to 21 OR 
o ages 22 to 25 if receiving transition services 

through Holland Bloorview 
 
What’s involved? 

 The study is from October 2020 to April 2022. 
 You will need to complete an online survey 

answering questions about your child’s transition 
readiness. 

 You will complete the same online survey with the 
same questions again two weeks later.  
 

Potential Benefits? 
 There will be six chances to win a $25 giftcard.  
 This study may help Holland Bloorview learn about 

youth transition readiness directly from families. 
 
Potential Risks? 

 We don’t think there are any risks to doing this 
study. 

 
PLEASE FEEL FREE TO SHARE THIS FLYER/THIS 
STUDY WITH OTHER PARENTS/GUARDIANS OF 
HOLLAND BLOORVIEW. 
 
REB Project ID: 0098 

 
 
 
 
 
OR YOU CAN TAKE A PHOTO 
OF THIS FLYER SO YOU 
HAVE THE STUDY LINK 
 
HERE IS THE LINK: 
https://redcap.link/ready 
 
TO ASK QUESTIONS  
OR TO HAVE THE STUDY 
LINK SENT TO YOU: 
Madhu Pinto, Research 
Coordinator 
416-425-6220 x3516 
1-800-363-2440 x3516 
mpinto@hollandbloorview.ca 
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25, 2021 

USE YOUR PHONE 
TO “SCAN” THE 

QR CODE (TAKE A 
PHOTO WITH 
YOUR PHONE) 


